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Showcase our Rotary 

Foundation Projects 
 

As you are no doubt aware the 

regional newsletter Rotary on the 

Move has now been expanded to 

include Membership, the 

Foundation and Public ϥmage, this is 

a great opportunity to showcase 

your District and ClubɅs Rotary 

Foundation projects, fund raising 

initiatives and the like. 

 

Please seriously consider 

submitting articles on your District 

Rotary Foundation projects, fund 

raising initiatives and the like and 

please encourage your Clubs to 

submit similar articles for 

publication. 

 

Articles should be 200 to 500 words 

with contact details and a couple of 

captioned photographs in high 

resolution. 

 

Pleasesubmit articles to me 

(hrkj@iinet.net.au) in the ɲrst 

instance. 

 

Hugh Langridge 

9ŘƛǘƻǊΩǎ bƻǘŜǎΥ 

WEBSITE 

* The District Directory is now 

available via the Resources tab (log 

in required). Privacy Policy: The 

District Directory is for the 

information of members of Rotary in 

Rotary International District 9465 

and its contents are solely for the use 

of Rotarians for the business of the 

District and District Clubs. The 

contents must not be used for any 

other purpose. 

* Other information, such as 

Governance, can also be accessed via 

the Resources tab.  

DG NEWSLETTER 

* We will be aiming to send the 

Newsletter out third week of each 

month. 

* If you have any information you 

would like included in the DG 

Newsletter, please email me at 

secretary@rotary9465.org.au.  For 

club project stories, please include no 

more than three captioned photos 

mailto:hrkj@iinet.net.au
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What an honour it is to be the District Governor of this Rotary 

District.   

 

Since 1 July 2021, ϥ have had the pleasure of visiting with 20 

Clubs and each one has provided me insight into just how 

much of an impact we are having on our communities.  The 

variety of projects, whether it is a few hours dedicated to 

supporting another community groups sausage sizzle, sewing 

groups that produce an array of garments or items that support students,  running community 

markets, donating books to reading programs, sponsoring students programs, providing 

scholarships, and the list goes on.  So, many great examples of our members serving to change 

lives. 

 

ϥn addition to the Rotary Club visits, ϥ 

was invited to attend the Kent Street 

High SchoolɅs ϥnteract Club to be there 

when they were presented with their 

Rotary ϥnternational Charter and to 

present two of the students with their 

RYPEN certiɲcates.  We are blessed to 

have some very strong ϥnteract Clubs in 

our District and ϥ hope that through the 

DG Newsletter we can share more about 

their achievements. 

 

For those who may not be aware of 

ϥnteract, it is a school-based program for 

secondary school students where 

support is oϜered by a mentor 

Rotarian/Rotary Club. ϥnteract Clubs 

enable students to work collaboratively, 

set goals and plan ways of oϜering 

service both locally and internationally.  

 

ϥn the Rotary calendar, August is 

membership and new club 

development month and our very own 

Membership Director John Stockbridge 

has been out and about visiting Clubs 

and expanding their knowledge on the 
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ā  Kevin Mulder, President of RC Victoria Park, 
and ϥnteract Club of Kent Street SHS President 

Ashley Huynh 



array of club types and ideas on how to grow our membership.  During my visits ϥ was 

impressed that many of the Club boards are focused on strategies, initiatives and events with 

the objective of increasing membership and improving the engagement of members. 

 

The redistrictingɅs initial plans are coming together.  Once our steering committee is up and 

running we will soon be seeking expressions of interest from those wanting to be involved in 

focus groups. 

       

The District Conference committee are busy creating an event that will get us all together to be 

inspired, have some fun and celebrate who we are, Rotarian serving to change lives. 

 

Many of our fellow Rotarians on the East Coast of Australia have been in lockdown for months 

and months.  ϥt is a time for us to remember the importance of being kind to one another, to 

reach out and touch base with Clubs in NSW and Victoria and let them know we are thinking of 

them and ask what we can do to help make life a little brighter for them. 

 

Following the devastation of Haiti, we received an email update from Shelterbox updating us 

on the deployment of their operation team to the region to assess the damage and seek to 

understand the communityɅs needs. There are additional challenges given the pandemic so 

they are working with local partnerships.  Many of our Clubs support Shelterbox and ϥ thank 

those that have made donations to this speciɲc appeal. 

 

Congratulations to Kenn Williams 

on receiving the Erwin Biemel 

Award and to Wendy Cooper for 

being awarded our DistrictɅs 

Rotarian of the Year at the District 

Changeover dinner. 


